
 

February 10, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Keith Esau, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Esau: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2303 by House Committee on Elections 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2303 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2303 would prohibit any person, who is otherwise qualified to be on the ballot as a 

candidate for the office of President of the United States, from being on the ballot unless the 

person has disclosed income tax returns for the three most recent years, all financial conflicts of 

interest, and any felony convictions.  

 
 According to the Secretary of State, enactment of HB 2303 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Linda Borror, Office of the Secretary of State  


